
CHURCHILL BOROUGH
ACTIVE TRANSPORTATION

PLAN PUBLIC HEARING
A special hearing of the Active
Transportation  Plan  Steering
Committee  of  Churchill
Borough will be held on W e d
n e s d a y , F e b r u a r y 2 1 ,
2  0  2  4  a  t  6:00  PM.  The
purpose of the meeting is to
hear  a  presentation  on  the
Active  Transportation  Plan.
Please direct questions about
the  Public  Hearing  or  the
Active Transportation Plan to
Michelle McAndrew, Borough
Manager
michelle@churchillborough.
com  or call  412-241-7113 ext
202.
Michelle McAndrew, MPPM
Borough Manager Borough

of Churchill


